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Thought for the Week: 

We didn’t have a thought for the week this week due to having an Epiphany 

Liturgy on Friday.   

Reminders: 

Happy New Year!  

I hope you all had a fabulous Christmas break. We have enjoyed hearing about what the children 

got up to over the holidays. The children have settled back into the swing of things very well and 

we were glad to see so many keen and happy faces on the first morning back! 

Read, Write Inc. 

Just before Christmas the children completed their half-termly phonics assessments. They are 

making lots of great progress which we are very happy about. Based on this, children will be 

regrouped slightly next week. They will all still be working on learning set 1 sounds and reading and 

spelling these in words. We have put a speed sounds chart in their book bags to support them with 

recognizing the sounds and to use as a prompt for spelling at home. If you would like more 

information about this, we can give you a leaflet – please just ask! Please continue to work on 

practicing reading using the “book bag books” sent home and practice spelling through the 

homework tasks/during the children’s play as they write things such as shopping lists, posters, 

letters etc.  

PE  

PE days continue to be a Monday and Friday. Please ensure your child’s PE kit is in school each 

Monday.  

Winter Clothing 

As the weather is getting increasingly cold and wet, please ensure your child has a warm, 

waterproof coat in school. They can also bring hats/scarves/gloves if they would like but please 

make sure they are named. If you have wellies that you can bring in too, that would be great. 

Thank you for your support.  

RHE 

Next week in RHE, we will be completing lesson 1 from Module 2 unit 1 titled Role Model. The first 

part of this session helps children to understand why the Bible is so special to Christians and the 

second helps children to act out the Gospel account of Jesus washing His disciples’ feet, showing 

that He loves us and is a role model for us to copy in loving one another.  



Phonics 

 
This week we have been recapping sounds learnt before Christmas and have practiced reading and 

building CVC words. This week, get as many family and friends involved as you can to play phonics 

bingo! 

Create your own bingo boards such as the one below using the sounds: m a s d t i n p g o c k u b f l 

h r j v y w z x 

Choose a bingo caller and see who can complete their bingo board first! 

 
 

Home Learning Tasks 
Reading Phonics 

Please read with your child at 

least 5x over the week. 

Record any books they read 

(from school or home) in their 

reading diary. 

Please help your child to practice 

the sounds they have learnt this 

week by completing the tasks 

below. 


